
NOTICE 

Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline 
CORRIGENDA TO APPROVED REVISED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published a corrected version of the approved 
revised access arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP) 
issued on 26 June 2008. 

DBP Transmission (WA) Pty Ltd (DBP) wrote to the Authority on 2 December 2009 pointing 
out that an apparent error existed in the current access arrangement for the DBNGP in 
relation to there not being an explicit reference, in the access arrangement, to a variation to 
the reference tariff in 2010 as in other years of the access arrangement period. 

The Authority has considered this matter and is of the view that an inadvertent error has 
been made in the access arrangement.  This error was included in the proposed revised 
access arrangement submitted by DBP and remained in the access arrangement issued and 
approved by the Authority in 2005.  

The reference tariff modelling undertaken by the Authority under the approved access 
arrangement was based on tariff variations, resulting from CPI adjustments, taking place on 
1 January of each year of the access arrangement from 2006 to 2010 (inclusive).  

The Authority has accordingly issued the following corrigenda to the current access 
arrangement to correct the above error.  

• Section 7.11 (b) (page 21): Replace “and 2009” with “, 2009 and 2010”. 

• Section 7.11 (page 22) for Tariffn (first row of table): Insert “and 2010” after “2009”. 

A copy of the corrected revised access arrangement is available on the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Rasmus Moerch 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
22 January 2010 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8309/2/20100122%20DBNGP%20(WA)%20Transmission%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Request%20for%20Consideration%20-%201%20January%202010%20Tariff%20Variation.PDF
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/365/48/approved_access.pm



